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Writing Monsters
The massive destruction wreaked by the Hurricane of 1938 dwarfed that
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of the Chicago Fire, the San Francisco Earthquake, and the Mississippi
floods of 1927, making the storm the worst natural disaster in U.S.
history. Now, R.A. Scotti tells the story.

The Eye of Ra
The Legend of Drizzt(R) comes to an end . . . For now! The mighty
warhammer Aegis-fang has found its way into the hands of the wicked
pirate captain Sheila Kree, and Wulfgar is hot on her trail. When
Drizzt and his companions leave Mithral Hall in search of Wulfgar,
they find themselves on the trail of the warhammer as well, a trail
that will lead them to a startling reunion, and the last battle for
the heart and soul of Wulfgar. From the Paperback edition.

RA The Book Vol 1
When you can no longer outrun your enemies, you have two choices. Turn
and fight for your life, or give up.I've never been one for giving up.
Unfortunately, running away from your problems only works for so long.
Since I got pulled into the secret underworld of demons, Fae, and
vampires, it's been one crisis after another. I've been dodging and
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ducking, rather than hitting back. Reacting instead of acting. Ransley
Thorpe and I have been gradually backed into a corner, and we're about
to take the offensive. We may be punching way above our weight class,
it's true. But if the alternative is death or captivity at the hands
of our enemies, do we really have anything to lose? The good news is,
the soul-bond I share with my vampire lover means we can never be
parted from each other-not even in death. With that reassurance in
mind, it's time to make sure Hell and Dhuinne come to regret the day
they ever decided to take us on. So yeah. A half-crazy vampire and an
ex-waitress are about to go up against the toughest the paranormal
world has to offer. I figure it'll either be totally badass or the
most epic smackdown in history. * * * The Last Vampire is a steamy
urban fantasy romance series from USA Today Bestseller R. A. Steffan
and Jaelynn Woolf, co-authors of the Circle of Blood saga. Grab Book
Six today, and enjoy the conclusion of Rans and Zorah's wild ride
through a world populated by demons, fae, and vampires. Don't worry,
though! There are more stories to tell in this world, starting with
Vampire Bound: Book One, coming in early 2020.

The Ra Contact: Teaching the Law of One:
A contemporary couple journeys back in time to ancient Ireland in this
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delightful fantasy by the author of Tea with the Black Dragon. John
Thornburn is an artist, mild-mannered and nonviolent. To make ends
meet, he teaches some courses in Celtic design. And although his
background is half Micmac Indian, he lives in Ireland for two reasons:
his far more confrontational and warrior-like girlfriend, Derval
O’Keane, and his fascination with the beautiful illuminated manuscript
known as the Book of Kells. But he’s about to take a journey to a far
more distant place, one that he could not have imagined. Along with
Derval, John will find himself in an ancient Celtic realm, where a
Viking attack begs to be avenged and a fantastic—and sometimes
terrifying—adventure awaits . . . From a master of magical fantasy,
the author of the Damiano Trilogy and a winner of the John W. Campbell
Award, this is a tale of warriors, love, danger, and Irish history
that will cast a spell on anyone who dreams of discovering treasures
in long-lost worlds.

Human Design
Fans of The Kane Chronicles series will adore this gorgeous primer on
the people, places, gods, and creatures found in Rick Riordan's #1 New
York Times bestselling series. Featuring enough information and extras
to satisfy avid followers and budding Egyptologists alike, this
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lavishly illustrated guide will cast a spell on readers of all ages.

The Lion Mistress
Scientific consultant Penny Yee has barely drawn breath before
Detective Inspector Tanner assigns her another suspicious death, with
Matiu tagging along for the ride. That's fine as long as he stays
outside the crime scene tape, but when one of Matiu's former cronies
turns up dead, Penny wonders if her brother might be more than just an
innocent bystander. While she's figuring that out, the entire universe
conspires against her, with a cadaver going AWOL, her DNA sequencer
spitting the dummy, and the rent due any day. Even the weather has it
in for her. But that's not the worst of it; Penny's parents have
practically announced her nuptials to Craig Tong! Still spitting the
taste of sand from his mouth, Matiu's back on the case with Penny, and
wouldn't you know it, his big sister is in over her head again, not
that she has a clue. There's a storm brewing dark through the heathaze on the horizon, and Makere isn't the only one of Matiu's friends
from another life dogging his steps. Is this all because of what
Mārama was trying to tell him earlier? About his heritage? Meanwhile,
Cerberus is only making things worse by losing his rag every time they
cross paths with the elusive killer. Can the dog taste the hot sour
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reek of something trying to push through the veil and run its tongue
and teeth across this world? What's calling them? What has changed?
Matiu should probably check that out, if only his probation officer
would quit calling

Sudden Sea
Tor Essentials presents science fiction and fantasy titles of proven
merit and lasting value, each volume introduced by an appropriate
literary figure. Acclaimed as one of the most original voices in
modern literature, a winner of the World Fantasy Award for lifetime
achievement, Raphael Aloysius Lafferty (1914-2002) was an American
original, a teller of acute, indescribably loopy tall tales whose work
has been compared to that of Avram Davidson, Flannery O’Connor, Flann
O’Brien, and Gene Wolfe. The Best of R. A. Lafferty presents 22 of his
best flights of offbeat imagination, ranging from classics like “NineHundred Grandmothers” (basis for the later novel) and “The Primary
Education of the Cameroi,” to his Hugo Award-winning “Eurema’s Dam.”
Introduced by Neil Gaiman, the volume also contains story
introductions and afterwords by, among many others, Michael Dirda,
Samuel R. Delany, John Scalzi, Connie Willis, Jeff VanderMeer, Kelly
Robson, Harlan Ellison, Michael Swanwick, Robert Silverberg, Neil
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Gaiman, and Patton Oswalt. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Last Threshold
"I am Ra. We came to your peoples to enunciate the Law of One. We
wished to impress upon those who wished to learn of unity that in
unity all paradoxes are resolved; all that is broken is healed; all
that is forgotten is brought to light." For thousands of years those
of Ra have sought to teach the Law of One to seekers of truth on Earth
who wished to learn of the unity or oneness of all things. This basic
law of all creation is buried deep within each of our hearts because
we really are one in love and in light, the building blocks of the
universe. We are all manifestations of the One Infinite Creator. We
are the Creator. We are not learning this law for the first time but
are remembering it yet again as all mystics have taught throughout
Earth's history. Our journey of self-realization is the discovery or
remembrance of this essential truth, our essential identity. A waking
up, as some have called it, within an illusion of separation. Don
Elkins and Carla L. Rueckert worked together for 12 years to perfect
the channeling process and receive philosophical inspiration and
guidance from extraterrestrial sources. When Jim McCarty joined them
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in 1980 they began to receive a new and unique type of channeling
contact from those of Ra. Through this contact, Ra shared information
to help seekers of truth deepen their awareness and acceptance of self
and other, and to help Earth move into the emerging fourth density of
love and understanding. This book is the transcript from the recording
of that conversation between the Questioner and Ra. Through questions
& answers, the metaphysical blueprint of spiritual evolution is
explored, from the microcosm to the macrocosm, from the particulars of
life on this planet to the life of the cosmos, to the possibilities of
healing, transformation, and self-realization for spiritual seekers
and wanderers. * * * * * * * * * The Ra Contact: Teaching the Law of
One Volume 2 contains Ra contact sessions 57-106. As with all L/L
Research material, this book can be read for free in PDF form on the
archive website www.llresearch.org.

The Law of One
"I am Ra. We came to your peoples to enunciate the Law of One. We
wished to impress upon those who wished to learn of unity that in
unity all paradoxes are resolved; all that is broken is healed; all
that is forgotten is brought to light." For thousands of years those
of Ra have sought to teach the Law of One to seekers of truth on Earth
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who wished to learn of the unity or oneness of all things. This basic
law of all creation is buried deep within each of our hearts because
we really are one in love and in light, the building blocks of the
universe. We are all manifestations of the One Infinite Creator. We
are the Creator. We are not learning this law for the first time but
are remembering it yet again as all mystics have taught throughout
Earth's history. Our journey of self-realization is the discovery or
remembrance of this essential truth, our essential identity. A waking
up, as some have called it, within an illusion of separation. Don
Elkins and Carla L. Rueckert worked together for 12 years to perfect
the channeling process and receive philosophical inspiration and
guidance from extraterrestrial sources. When Jim McCarty joined them
in 1980 they began to receive a new and unique type of channeling
contact from those of Ra. Through this contact, Ra shared information
to help seekers of truth deepen their awareness and acceptance of self
and other, and to help Earth move into the emerging fourth density of
love and understanding. This book is the transcript from the recording
of that conversation between the Questioner and Ra. Through questions
& answers, the metaphysical blueprint of spiritual evolution is
explored, from the microcosm to the macrocosm, from the particulars of
life on this planet to the life of the cosmos, to the possibilities of
healing, transformation, and self-realization for spiritual seekers
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and wanderers. * * * * * * * * * The Ra Contact: Teaching the Law of
One Volume 1 contains Ra contact sessions 1-56. As with all L/L
Research material, this book can be read for free in PDF form on L/L's
archive website.

Song of the Risen God
One of them is going home. One of them is leaving the only home he's
ever known. One of them is returning to a place that wants him dead.
Kathrael, Favian, and Ithric are traveling back to Rhyth-a city in the
grip of chaos and rioting, teetering on the verge of full-blown
rebellion. There, they hope to make a difference by lending their
unique talents to the mysterious leaders of the slave underground. But
with Favian having prophetic dreams, Ithric fighting his inner lion,
and Kathrael questioning her sanity as the ghostly voices around her
grow ever more consuming, can their fragile new relationship survive
in a city that takes no prisoners * * * Haunting and uplifting, The
Lion Mistress: Book 2 explores themes of loyalty, and the ways in
which love must co-exist with a broader destiny. Pick up your copy
today, and get a front row seat to this sensual, inspiring adventure
through exotic, magic-filled lands. Author's note: The Lion Mistress
series contains graphic violence and graphic sex, including sex
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between men and sex with multiple partners. It is intended for a
mature audience.

The Book of Ra
His great battles against the sea raiders in the Nile Delta have left
Pharaoh Tuthmosis II weak and frail, but he finds solace in victory
and the welcome he is sure to receive on his return to Thebes. Across
the river from the Egyptian capital, however, not all take pleasure in
his homecoming. Reunited with his wife, Hatusu, and his people,
Tuthmosis stands before the statue of Amun-Ra, the roar of the crowd
and the fanfare of the trumpets ringing in his ears. But within an
hour the Pharaoh is dead, and his unfinished tomb ritually polluted by
a witch. The people of Thebes cannot forget the murder and the
desecration any more easily than they can forget the frightful omen of
wounded doves flying overhead. Rumor runs rife, speculation sweeps the
royal city, and Hatusu vows to uncover the truth. With the aid of
Amerotke, a respected judge of Thebes, she embarks on a path destined
to reveal the great secrets of Egypt. The Mask of Ra is a compelling
and dramatic novel set against the background of Egypt's eighteenth
dynasty--a time of great change, as warlike Pharaohs fought to control
not only the tribes on their western and southern borders, but to
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bring their subjects firmly under their rule.

The Book of Kells
A brilliant atmospheric thriller, set in Cairo and the surrounding
tombs and deserts, involving the threat of the past entwined with
present deaths and future machinations. Omar Ross, a maverick
archaeologist, is disturbed by the death at the foot of the pyramids
of Giza, of his old colleague, a famous Egyptologist, Richard
Cranwell. Cranwell had become obsessed by his search for the legendary
lost city of Zerzura. Ross's suspicions become further aroused by
documents left referring to other deaths, of Carnarvon, of Wingate, of
Carter, all linked by the inscription for the god Thoth. It seems as
if Cranwell had been on the verge of a great discovery; but every
contact, every informant, disappears: Cranwell's body itself is lost
and Ross, threatened, beleagured and friendless, turns to his mother's
family, of the Bedouin tribe. This is a first novel with a difference.
Written with great confidence, it is rich with Egyptian mythology and
history, its new discoveries are plausible and convincing, the secret
organizations and believers complex and frightening, and the cast of
characters lively and varied.
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Teeth of the Wolf
This book contains the first published results of Schwaller's 12 years
of research at the temple of Luxor and its implications for
interpreting the symbolic and mathematical processes of the Egyptians
through their sacred architecture.

The Book of Knowing the Manifestations of Ra Again
RA:The Book - The Recording Architecture Book of Studio Design was
first published as a single, hardcover volume in 2011 and which has
sold in over fifty countries to critical acclaim. A necessarily large
format dictated by the detailed drawings it contained, RA:The Book was
unavoidably heavy and costly to produce and ship. This iBook version
is the first of three stand alone volumes which will hopefully make
this essential guide to recording studio design more accessible. It
includes a new introduction with previously unavailable photographs.
The following description is for the original hardcover: Established
by Roger D'Arcy and Hugh Flynn on April 1st 1987 Recording
Architecture has risen to become one of the premier recording studio
design companies in the world. First Commissioned by ex Def Leppard
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guitarist Pete Willis for Blue Room studios In Sheffield swiftly
followed by projects such as Hulgrave Hall, for composer Keith Hopwood
the company has grown to design key installations around the world.
Now for the first time they will be publishing a history of these
ground breaking designs covering all aspects of architectural,
acoustic and interior design of these studios and spaces specifically
related to sound on a project by project basis. In a Career spanning
Three decades Recording Architecture has virtually unrivalled
experience in the design of studios which range in size and purpose
from classical orchestral, residential, mixing, mastering, post
production, film dubbing, video editing and rehearsal studios over 40
countries worldwide. Stating his desire to expand awareness with the
new book Roger D Arcy states Over the years, and perhaps surprisingly,
the only available books on recording studio design seem to have been
written by individuals with little or no qualified background in
Architecture or design in the field - we are trying show the detailed
architectural/acoustic input behind a successful design with each
studio study showing drawings in large format . This is not a
theoretical guide but a detailed presentation of tried and tested
techniques as applied to real, built projects in many of the case
studies, the actual drawings issued for construction are reproduced.
The examples illustrate not only what we think should be done but what
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was in fact physically (and successfully) implemented in a wide
variety of situations from small, private project studios to large,
commercial land mark studios such as Lansdowne and CTS. Examples range
in scope from individual spaces and rooms to multi studio facilities
and cover the two principal strands of recording and mixing: MUSIC
studios recording (tracking), mixing and mastering (including cutting)
project to orchestral in scale examples have been taken from the
private, commercial and educational sectors. POST PRODUCTION studios
voice over (dubbing), FX recording ( Foley ), film mix studios
(dubbing theatres) from small voice over studios for TV to large Dolby
Premier Certified film mix theatres. Contents include hundreds of
photographs together with detailed plans and construction drawings including comprehensive specifications of materials and techniques showing exactly how these environments were created.

Eye of Ra
Monsters are more than things that go bump in the night Monsters are
lurking in the woods, beneath the waves, and within our favorite
books, films, and games--and there are good reasons why they appear so
often. Monsters are manifestations of our fears and symbols of our
society--not to mention they're a lot of fun--but each should serve a
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purpose and enhance the themes and tension in your fiction. In Writing
Monsters, best-selling author Philip Athans uses classic examples from
books, films, and the world around us to explore what makes monsters
memorable--and terrifying. You'll learn what monsters can (and should)
represent in your story and how to create monsters from the ground up.
Writing Monsters includes: • In-depth discussions of where monsters
come from, what they symbolize, and how to best portray them in
fiction • Informative overviews of famous monsters, archetypes, and
legendary creatures • A Monster Creation Form to help you create your
monster from scratch • An annotated version of H.P. Lovecraft's
chilling story "The Unnamable" Whether you write fantasy, science
fiction, or horror, your vampires, ghouls, aliens, and trolls need to
be both compelling and meaningful. With Writing Monsters, you can
craft creatures that will wreak havoc in your stories and haunt your
readers' imaginations--and nightmares.

Tutankhamun and the Daughter of Ra
The thrilling conclusion to the Coven Trilogy from New York Times
bestselling author, R. A. Salvatore. War has come to Fireach Speur.
The once forgotten Xoconai Empire has declared war upon the humans
west of the mountains, and their first target are the people of Loch
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Beag. Lead by the peerless general, Tzatzini, all that stands in the
way of the God Emperor's grasp of power is Aoelyn, Talmadge, and their
few remaining allies. But not all hope is lost. Far away from Fireach
Speuer, an ancient tomb is uncovered by Brother Thaddeus of the
Abellican Church. Within it is the power to stop the onslaught of
coming empire and, possibly, reshape the very world itself. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Book of R
Ankhesenamun has never been safe in all her short life - not even with
her beloved husband and half brother Tutankhamun. Daughter of the
Pharaoh Akhenaten and the fabled Nefertiti, and married at one time to
her father, Ankhesenamun is made to marry Tutankhamun by the powerful
General Horemheb at a time of bitter political and religious division
- she is the delicate link between scheming factions. But on the death
of her husband, Ankhesenamun is forced into one last extraordinary and
desperate bid for life and happiness

Ra
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Book Three of the Law of One builds on the information presented in
Books One and Two, continuing the exploration of the nature and
balancing of the energy centers or chakras, sexual energy transfers,
healing, reincarnation, meditation, and Wanderers. The nature of
psychic prophecy is explored in Book Three, as are the nature and
ramifications of what are usually called psychic attacks. A good deal
of information is given on the principles of ritual magic in general
and white magic in particular, and a beginning is made in the study of
the archetypical mind, which is the mind of the Logos and serves as a
kind of blueprint for our evolutionary process and which serves as the
foundation concept for each of our individual minds.

Gravity's Rainbow
This novel asks, "Could a modern day prophet change the course of
history?" "Adrenaline-packedyou feel like you have been on a
rollercoaster ride that takes you all over the world." Dr. R Hill.
""BreathtakingGrippingIt grabs you on the first page and takes many
twists and turns that keep you turning the pages" C. Miller "a
sweeping epicFive Stars" P. Whittman. "an exciting, fascinating, and
an intelligent compelling story that will keep you entranced. The tale
takes many unexpected turns and in the end, it left me breathlessFIVE
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STARS." D. Goodman. Five years in the making, this epic trilogy is now
published. Be prepared for magnificent spectacle on the grandest
scale. You'll find that it abounds with lavish unimagined pageantry
and ceremonies that will touch your heart. Share in the intimate
moments of a family that loves and sacrifices for each other and then
extends that love to encompass the world. ~*~ God sees that much of
his creation has withered and died. His last hope is that Earth can be
saved and is perhaps all that can be salvaged. He sets upon a plan in
which he sends seeds to Earth that are mankind's hope for survival. He
sends an archangel to assist the four seeds, the three generations of
the Lancaster family. The Lancaster's are unaware of their celestial
powers or that they are "seeds" with a godly mission. They go about
their lives believing they are ordinary American citizens in a modern
day world. Each Lancaster experiences life quite differently and it is
only with age, that each begins to understand their unique
relationship with a higher power. The stories of self-discovery show
the struggles that each encounter as they make their way in a world
that is challenging them at every turn. On the surface they were an
ordinary family-a typical family that went about living their lives
struggling to build a life for themselves in an average American
modern-day town. Raymond Lancaster's archeologist father disappeared
when he was a child and his mother now gone found himself alone in an
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indifferent world. From impoverished beginnings he propelled himself
to modest wealth building RL Enterprises into an international
conglomerate. He lived peacefully, blissfully with his loving wife
Susan, his college sweetheart, and his son and daughter never
anticipating that everything would come crashing to an abrupt end. ~*~
Paperback/ Large Print/ and eBook editions are available at
Createspace and Amazon.com

The Adventures of Nanny Piggins
Did the ancient Egyptians believe in many gods, or was it one god in
many guises? The answer lies in the special relationship between the
sun god Ra and the king, in his central title "Son of Ra". Stephen
Quirke draws together recent advances in our understanding of the cult
of Ra, from the third millennium B.C. to the Roman conquest of Egypt
and the rise of Christianity. He explores the Egyptian sources for the
character of Ra, his pivotal role in creation, and the way in which
the Egyptians expressed the world as physical matter unfurling from
the sun. Through select inscriptions and manuscripts the reader enters
the closed world of the king as he carried out his principal function,
to maintain life itself. With prayer, sacrifices, and the power of
knowledge, Pharaoh ensured the smooth passage of the sun hour by hour
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through the sky. The epicenter of the cult was the temple of Ra at
Iunu (the Heliopolis -- "city of the sun" -- of the ancient Greeks).
All but inaccessible within the urban spread of modern Cairo, the
sacred precinct of Iunu formed the greatest religious complex of
ancient Egypt. Excavations at the site offer a glimpse of vanished
magnificence, echoed in displaced monuments within Egypt and around
the globe, and in better-preserved sites inspired by the solar city,
such as Karnak and Tanis. Pyramids and obelisks represent the
outstanding architectural and engineering achievements of ancient
Egypt, and here their precise links to the sun cult are examined. The
book closes with an account of Akhenaten, the most exclusive son of
Ra, who transformed the Ra cult into the royal worship of the sundisk, Aten. From this richly rewarding and provocative book we learn
justhow central the sun and its cult were to ancient kingship and
personal belief in the Valley of the Nile.

Public Roads
The Book of R is a comprehensive, beginner-friendly guide to R, the
world’s most popular programming language for statistical analysis.
Even if you have no programming experience and little more than a
grounding in the basics of mathematics, you’ll find everything you
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need to begin using R effectively for statistical analysis. You’ll
start with the basics, like how to handle data and write simple
programs, before moving on to more advanced topics, like producing
statistical summaries of your data and performing statistical tests
and modeling. You’ll even learn how to create impressive data
visualizations with R’s basic graphics tools and contributed packages,
like ggplot2 and ggvis, as well as interactive 3D visualizations using
the rgl package. Dozens of hands-on exercises (with downloadable
solutions) take you from theory to practice, as you learn: –The
fundamentals of programming in R, including how to write data frames,
create functions, and use variables, statements, and loops
–Statistical concepts like exploratory data analysis, probabilities,
hypothesis tests, and regression modeling, and how to execute them in
R –How to access R’s thousands of functions, libraries, and data sets
–How to draw valid and useful conclusions from your data –How to
create publication-quality graphics of your results Combining detailed
explanations with real-world examples and exercises, this book will
provide you with a solid understanding of both statistics and the
depth of R’s functionality. Make The Book of R your doorway into the
growing world of data analysis.

Wherever I Wind Up
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The epic conclusion to the best-selling Blood of Ra Trilogy TWO HEIRS.
AN AGE-OLD BATTLE. ONE TRUE LEGACY. The Rathadi, defeated and ravaged
by illness, are in hiding. Alyssa must awaken Horus's last memory to
unlock her potential and claim her birthright as his Legacy. Can she
overcome her greatest challenges and fears, both from outside and
within, and lead the Rathadi to victory in their fight against
Nephthys? Praise for the Blood of Ra Trilogy: "fast-paced and
enthralling marvelous plot thought-provoking and ingenious wellwritten and engaging story Heir of Ra is most highly recommended."
-Readers' Favorite (5/5 Stars) "Sasinowski creates captivating action
and an empowered central character engaging adventure combining
fantasy, history, mystery, and a touch of romance." -Kirkus Reviews "A
thrilling adventure for explorers of all ages." -Bestsellersworld.com

The Kane Chronicles Survival Guide
Winner of the 1974 National Book Award “A screaming comes across the
sky. . .” A few months after the Germans’ secret V-2 rocket bombs
begin falling on London, British Intelligence discovers that a map of
the city pinpointing the sexual conquests of one Lieutenant Tyrone
Slothrop, U.S. Army, corresponds identically to a map showing the V-2
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impact sites. The implications of this discovery will launch Slothrop
on an amazing journey across war-torn Europe, fleeing an international
cabal of military-industrial superpowers, in search of the mysterious
Rocket 00000, through a wildly comic extravaganza that has been hailed
in The New Republic as “the most profound and accomplished American
novel since the end of World War II.”

Sea of Swords
Relates the author's unlikely journey to the big leagues after his
athletic dream was nearly destroyed and how he was sustained by his
Christian faith and the love of his family before emerging as one of
the National League's premier pitchers.

The Best of R. A. Lafferty
The Cult of Ra
New York Times–bestselling author: The much-awaited story of master
assassin Artemis Entreri and the first installment in a new series set
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in the Forgotten Realms universe Surrounded by dark elves, Artemis
Entreri tightens his grip on the streets of Calimport. While he urges
caution, his sponsor grows ever more ambitious. The assassin will soon
find himself on a path his most hated enemy has walked before him—a
path that leads to a place where someone like Entreri would never be
welcome. Drow leader Jarlaxle has ascended from dark Menzoberranzan
with only civil intentions. The malevolent Crystal Shard’s influence
on him intensifies until even the drow agents he brought with him grow
fearful. When his own company begins to turn on him, Jarlaxle will be
forced to find a savior in the man he’s come to enslave. Servant of
the Shard is the first book in the Sellswords trilogy and the
fourteenth book in the Legend of Drizzt series.

The Last Vampire
This second book in New York Times bestselling author R. A.
Salvatore’s all-new Forgotten Realms trilogy—full of swordplay,
danger, and imaginative thrills—features one of fantasy’s most beloved
and enduring characters, Drizzt Do’Urden. Split between time and two
worlds, Zaknafein had always been conflicted. That inner turmoil was
magnified by his inferior position as a male dark elf in the
matriarchal drow society. Only his status as one of the greatest
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warriors—as well as his friendship with the mercenary Jarlaxle—kept
him sane. When he finally perished, he was content knowing he left
behind a legacy as substantial as his son Drizzt. Except . . . someone
isn’t ready for Zaknafein to be dead. And now he’s back, hundreds of
years later, in a world he doesn’t recognize. His son’s companions are
not the prideful—and bigoted—males the drow warrior was accustomed to
in his previous life. Drizzt’s circle includes dwarves, elves, and,
perhaps worst of all, a human wife. Struggling to navigate this
transformed new world, Zaknafein realizes that some things have not
changed: the threat of demons and the machinations of a drow matron no
longer content with her family’s position in the ranks of Houses.
Though he has been displaced in time, Zaknafein is still a warrior.
And no matter what prejudices he must overcome, he knows he will do
his duty and fight by Drizzt’s side to stem the tide of darkness that
threatens the Realms.

The Eye of Ra
Established by Roger D'Arcy and Hugh Flynn on April 1st 1987 Recording
Architecture has risen to become one of the premier recording studio
design companies in the world. First Commissioned by ex Def Leppard
guitarist Pete Willis for Blue Room studios In Sheffield swiftly
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followed by projects such as Hulgrave Hall, for composer Keith Hopwood
the company has grown to design key installations around the world.
Now for the first time they will be publishing a history of these
ground breaking designs covering all aspects of architectural,
acoustic and interior design of these studios and spaces specifically
related to sound on a project by project basis. In a Career spanning
Three decades Recording Architecture has virtually unrivalled
experience in the design of studios which range in size and purpose
from classical orchestral, residential, mixing, mastering, post
production, film dubbing, video editing and rehearsal studios over 40
countries worldwide.

Seeds from Heaven
Offers a comprehensive guide to Human Design, a practice that goes
beyond horoscopes to render a unique personality reading for each
person, with the aim of empowering him or her to make the correct
decisions, choose the best professions and create relationships with
ease and success. Original.

Legacy of Ra: Blood of Ra Book Three
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Magic is real. Discovered in the 1970s, magic is now a bona fide field
of engineering. There's magic in heavy industry and magic in your
home. It's what's next after electricity. Student mage Laura Ferno has
designs on the future: her mother died trying to reach space using
magic, and Laura wants to succeed where she failed. But first, she has
to work out what went wrong. And who her mother really was. And
whether, indeed, she's dead at all

The Mask of Ra
The Ancient Egyptian gods have defeated all the other pantheons and
claimed dominion over the earth, dividing it into warring factions.
Lt. David Westwynter, a British soldier, stumbles into Freegypt, the
only place to have remained independent of the gods’ influence. There,
he encounters the followers of a humanist leader known as the
Lightbringer, who has vowed to rid mankind of the shackles of divine
oppression. As the world heads towards an apocalyptic battle, there is
far more to this freedom fighter than it seems

Boundless
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Exploring a mysterious cave in the mountains behind their house, John
and his sister Sarah are shocked to discover they've time traveled to
Ancient Egypt! Now they must work together to find a way back home
from an ancient civilization of golden desert sand and a towering new
pyramid, without parents to save them. The adventures abound--cobras,
scorpions, a tomb robber, and more! The two kids have to trust each
other, make friends who can help, and survive the challenges thrown at
them . . . or be stuck in ancient Egypt forever. For readers
graduating from the Magic Tree House series and ready for intense
action, dive into this middle grade novel rich with meticulous
historical detail.

Servant of the Shard
Three children and their hilariously subversive nanny pig embark on
zany adventures in this award-winning middle grade debut illustrated
by Caldecott winnter Dan Santat. The three Green children are cared
for by a nanny pig. Yes, a pig--a fabulously sassy and impeccably
dressed pig, as a matter of fact! With her insatiable urge to eat
chocolate (and feed chocolate to everyone she loves), her high-flying
spirit, and her unending sense of fun, Nanny Piggins takes Derrick,
Samantha, and Michael on a year of surprises, yummy treats, and
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adventures they'll never forget. It's no surprise that Booklist
proclaimed, "Mary Poppins, move over--or get shoved out of the way."
Nanny Piggins is a refreshing and dynamic addition to favorite classic
nannies: Amelia Bedelia, Mrs. Piggle Wiggle, and, of course, Mary
Poppins. Read more books in the series: Nanny Piggins and the Wicked
Plan and Nanny Piggins and the Runaway Lion.

The Horse Mistress
"The Book of Knowing the Manifestations of Ra Again
to one of the world's greatest spiritual processes,
enlightenment and its accompanying spiritual energy
A Ra (pronounced Aw Ra). From out of ancient Kamit,
become one with life! health! strength!, became the
of the body and spirit management systems the world
cover.

is an introduction
AmenRa
management system,
A Ra, meaning to
basis for so many
has known."--Back

The Ra Contact: Teaching the Law of One:
Carivel, Andoc, and Senovo have defied convention by declaring their
love for each other. Carivel is a pariah-a female who has been quietly
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living as a man. Senovo has been hiding his shape-shifting curse,
believing the wolf inside him to be a vicious killer. When their
secrets are finally revealed to the village elders, they fear dragging
Andoc down with them. Next in line to become Draebard's tribal
chieftain, Andoc risks his position by continuing with such an
unorthodox relationship. When Senovo and Carivel are captured by the
enemy, though-to save their lives, he'll have to risk everything.
Suspenseful and steamy, The Horse Mistress: Book 2 tells the story of
forbidden love and loyalty against a rich backdrop of magic, history,
and impending war. Author's note: This book contains descriptions of
violence and graphic sex, including sex between men, sex with multiple
partners (MMF), and elements of fully consensual BDSM within an
established, loving relationship. Additionally, it deals with issues
of gender identity and gender fluidity. It is intended for a mature
audience.

Ra: the History and Legacy of the Ancient Egyptian God of
the Sun
In the final book of the #4 New York Times best-selling Neverwinter
Saga, Drizzt Do’Urden navigates a winding path littered with secrets
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and lies. Tangled up in his companion Dahlia’s dark secrets, the ties
that once held her close to Drizzt threaten to tear as her bonds to
his former foe, Artemis Entreri, continue to grow. Meanwhile, in the
caverns of Gauntlgrym, the drow Tiago Baenre enlists the help of
Bregan D’aerthe in his quest to destroy Drizzt. While making promises
they may not keep, the agents of the elite drow mercenary group hide
plans of their own. Determined to stand for what’s right in the Realms
once again, Drizzt forges a new road north—toward Icewind Dale. Will
his new companions follow? Can he fight the darkness alone? Either
way, he knows now where he’s headed—back to the only place that’s ever
felt like home. Praise for the Neverwinter Saga: “Absolutely
profound.” —Paul Goat Allen, BarnesandNoble.com “Masterfully written,
thrillingly unpredictable, and everything a Drizzt Do’Urden fan could
hope for. You’ll be hanging on the words till the very end . . . and
then begging for more.” — GamesFiends.com “Emotional, respectful of
its characters, intelligently written and structured, and finally
summons a sense of nostalgic sorrow throughout”–Fantasy Book Review on
Gauntlgrym, Neverwinter Saga Book I “Full of excitement. Salvatore has
mastered the art of showing a beautiful fight scene, and he is at the
top of his game in this one. We meet many characters with many
different fighting styles, and Salvatore does a great job of
distinguishing between them. He manages to take these scenes from so
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much more than just a fight scene, to an integral part of the
story.”—The SFF Hub on Gauntlgrym, Neverwinter Saga Book I “A quick
read with some very satisfying fight scenes. It’s also deeply layered
with emotional atmosphere” —California Literary Review on Gauntlgrym,
Neverwinter Saga Book I

RA, the Book
Before The First, there was the Eye of Ra. Laurence Danjuma was a
young man on the straight and narrow with hopes and dreams of making a
better life for himself and the father who raised him. Fate and
circumstance had a different idea in mind, breaking not just his body,
but his will. Now on the brink of death, an ancient power within his
family's legacy awakens to both save his life and place him on the
path to his destiny. As Laurence unlocks secrets about his true
bloodline, he will stumble upon a dark one that will not only put his
life on the line again, but also that of the entire human race. Will
Laurence find the strength to take up the mantle handed down to him in
order to stand against the looming threat that could bring about the
extinction of every single human on the planet Earth? Can he be the
hero he never expected to be? From the mind of Kipjo Ewers, author of
The First and EVO Uprising, comes another chapter in the EVO Universe
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lore. Prepare for action and adventure that is not only out of this
world, but on a god-like level. The anticipated wait is over Here
comes the Eye of Ra.

The Temple in Man
*Includes pictures *Includes ancient accounts *Includes online
resources and a bibliography for further reading Africa may have given
rise to the first human beings, and Egypt probably gave rise to the
first great civilizations, which continue to fascinate modern
societies across the globe nearly 5,000 years later. From the Library
and Lighthouse of Alexandria to the Great Pyramid at Giza, the Ancient
Egyptians produced several wonders of the world, revolutionized
architecture and construction, created some of the world's first
systems of mathematics and medicine, and established language and art
that spread across the known world. With world-famous leaders like
King Tut and Cleopatra, it's no wonder that today's world has so many
Egyptologists. Although the Egyptians may not have passed their
civilization directly on to later peoples, the key elements that
comprised Egyptian civilization, including their religion, early ideas
of state, and art and architecture, can be found among other
civilizations. For instance, civilizations far separated in time and
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space, such as China and Mesoamerica, possessed key elements that were
similar to those found in ancient Egypt. Indeed, since Egyptian
civilization represented some fundamental human concepts, a study of
their culture can be useful when trying to understand many other premodern cultures. To the ancient Egyptians, as was the case with any
society made up of inquiring humans, the world was a confusing and
often terrifying place of destruction, death and unexplained
phenomena. In order to make sense of such an existence, they resorted
to teleological stories. Giving a phenomenon a story made it less
horrifying, and it also helped them make sense of the world around
them. Unsurprisingly, then, the ancient Egyptian gods permeated every
aspect of existence. Given the abundance of funerary artifacts that
have been found within the sands of Egypt, it sometimes seems as
though the Ancient Egyptians were more concerned with the matters of
the afterlife than they were with matters of the life they experienced
from day to day. This is underscored most prominently by the pyramids,
which have captured the world's imagination for centuries. Ra's name
was all but ubiquitous in ancient Egyptian texts, to the point that
many people today have come across it in history classes. Amun-Ra,
Atum-Ra, and Ra-Harakhti have been used in modern cinema and
literature for decades, yet isolating "Ra" as a single character, for
all its preeminence in the concept of Egyptian mythology, is
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frustratingly difficult. People familiar with Egyptian mythology know
Ra as a sun god, which would seem to explain Ra's centrality in
ancient Egyptian religion, but there is so much more to his being a
solar entity than a simple manifestation of this awe-inspiring, daily
phenomenon for early humans. Ra was a king and tyrant, a lover and
friend. It is only through the understanding of this deity as such
that people today can fully appreciate the richness of his character
and the roles he played in ancient Egyptian religious thought. Ra: The
History and Legacy of the Ancient Egyptian God of the Sun looks at the
god that had such a decisive impact on the Egyptians' concepts of
life. Along with pictures depicting important people, places, and
events, you will learn about Ra like never before.

Teach Me
The Age of Ra
Teach Me invites readers inside an experience that fascinates
everyone—an affair between a teacher and student—and gives an up-closeand-personal answer to the question: How does this happen? The
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hardcover edition of Teach Me was a Booksense Fall 2006 Kid’s Pick, a
TeenReads.com Best Book of 2005, and a selection for the 2006 NYPL
Books for the Teen Age.
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